## STPUD schedules meetings regarding budget

The South Tahoe Public Utility District board of directors will be having a meeting May 3 from 6-7:30pm about the next fiscal budget.

It will be in the board room at 1275 Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

The purpose of the meeting is to review the proposed 2018-19 budget, and 10-year financial and capital improvement plan for the district. No action will be taken.

The proposed budget will be voted on by the board on May 17 at 2pm at the district office.

The public will be able to comment at both meetings.